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Sue Simpson

From: rules

Sent: Friday, 1 April 2016 10:56 a.m.

To: Sue Simpson

Subject: FW: Proposed Plan Change 10

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Cliff & Brenda Lee [mailto:c.lee@clear.net.nz]  

Sent: Wednesday, 30 March 2016 5:06 p.m. 

To: rules 

Subject: Proposed Plan Change 10 

 

Dear Mr. Warwick 

 

You have as far as I am concerned one of the most difficult tasks that could come to any environmental manager.  

 

However I would suggest that the following scheme would be given a light study by your engineers in particular your 

hydrologist engineer.  

 

I would suggest that an effort be made to locate the major subterranean water flow patterns from the high country 

into the lake and that these water flows be identified so that with a lot of money and a lot of effort these flows may 

be diverted into a substantial containment scheme that would allow the waters to collect near the lake edge in a 

large ditch filled with these nutrients which waters and that trees or shrubs that are very good at turning such 

waters into foliage and wood thereby be selected  constructing a fairly aesthetic tree line on parts of the lake edge 

to intercept these waters. I am aware that this suggestion would be very expensive to be put in place and the 

characteristics of the shore line would be changed in a very major way. 

 

However I see no other way of trapping these nutrients into a reasonably esthetic and if the correct trees are chosen 

perhaps some payback in the future as certainly if the project is done right it would allow a very pleasant walkway 

around the lake while at the same time providing some benefit which might come from periodically thinning this 

green belt and using or selling the trees for a profit. 

 

Regards 

Cliff Lee 

 

49 Maraeroa Road 

MAMAKU 3020 
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